Friday 31st March 2023

Dear All,

News

Well what a week! OFSTED inspected our school and the report will be available for all to see next term. A huge thank to everyone who returned the parent view. The OFSTED Inspector was overwhelmed by not only the amount of responses but also how positive they were.

Yesterday we saw an amazing show from Years 3, 4 and 5 -Shakespeare Rocks’. The children acted and sang beautifully and I was so impressed with the whole production. A huge thank you to everyone involved.

Catch Ups

[bookmark: _GoBack]Local Food Bank Easter Eggs

Thank you to everyone who donated Easter eggs. We sent 90 eggs to the Food Bank.

Children’s Easter Raffle

Today we drew the children’s Easter raffle and 78 children won a prize. 

End of School Term

Today, March 31st is the last day of this school term. We open again on Monday April 17th.

I hope you all enjoy the two weeks holiday.

Best wishes
Christine Keen
Headteacher
 

